
Dear KIPP Jacksonville Families, 

The KIPP Jacksonville Team & Family has been hard at work planning and preparing for Back to School 
2020. Due to the impacts of COVID-19, this year unlike years past, we still have quite a bit that is 
undecided and left to be determined. It is important to all of us at KIPP Jacksonville that we include our 
students, families, and staff in our decision-making.  

With that in mind, we are hosting a Zoom meeting on Wednesday, June 24th at 6PM to discussion our 
preliminary plans, gather parental input, and communicate next steps.  

To join the meeting: 
Visit: www.zoom.us 
Enter Meeting ID: 436 469 3721 

The meeting capacity is limited to the first 300 participants. 

For those unable to attend the meeting, the Zoom will be recorded.  The recording will be uploaded to 
our website https://www.kippjax.org/backtoschool, shared via email, and posted to Class DoJo.   

I look forward to our time together on Wednesday.  

Big Belief,  
Dr. Melissa Fullmore 
Chiefs Schools Officer 

http://www.zoom.us/
https://www.kippjax.org/backtoschool



